
Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees 

 

Goal for Fiscal Year 2011 

 

The Development Committee of the Board submitted a recommendation to amend the 

previously established 2011 alumni giving rate goal of 8.5% to 3% above the final alumni giving 

rate figure secured in 2010 and also requested to increase the total fund raising goal to $1.5M 

for fiscal year 2011. The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, October 30, 2010, 

unanimously approved the recommendation. 
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